Parnjit Singh

From: I
Sent: 05 February 2022 11:50
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Application # 2021/3225/P

Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing to object to the above planning application, Murphy's Yard, on the grounds of the mass, density and
height of the six tower blocks of between 11 and 19 stories. This will have an overwhelmingly adverse impact on the
surrounding environment, including the open aspect of Hampstead Heath. There are no green spaces in the
development so that this grossly excessive density of people will use the Heath which is already over crowded.

I trust that this plan will be at best rejected, if not modified.

Your sincerely,

Erika Klemperer-Back



